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June 2011  - 71 
 

ASDA STORES/RETAIL – COLLEAGUE VOICE 
 
 

Dear Colleagues, 
 
You may have seen a notice at your store seeking representatives for “Colleague Voice”. The 
company propose that this new body will have representative rights for dealing with serious 
issues such as, and including; Collective Dismissals and TUPE transfers:- 
 

ONLY A WELL TRAINED GMB REPRESENTATIVE can effectively be that “VOICE” for 
OUR COLLEAGUES ASDA and be EFFECTIVE WITH SUCH SERIOUS MATTERS!! 

 

 
 

 

  

Mick Rix 
Mick Rix 

National Officer 

 
FOR REPRESENTATION AND PROTECTION AT WORK 

JOIN THE GMB 

www:gmb.org.uk/join 

 

YOUR VOICE IN ASDA  

For GMB Members in   

ASDA STORES  

Become that “VOICE”, and be that “Workplace Champion” for fellow colleagues.   
 
We are urging GMB members and GMB stewards, to stand for these positions, and 
help build a strong and vibrant GMB in your workplace.  Apply for the information 
pack from your workplace now!!! 
 
Please contact your GMB Regional Officer urgently for help and assistance in 
applying for this position, and for help in putting in place an effective organising 
plan to ensure you are successful. 


